
Statement by Health Minister Robin
Swann on NI Children’s Hospice

I recognise and applaud the vital work of the NI Children’s Hospice and all
hospices in Northern Ireland.

Long welcomes pilot scheme for filming
in courts

Justice Minister, Naomi Long has welcomed a pilot scheme to film the delivery
of judgments in the Court of Appeal in Northern Ireland.

O’Dowd announces £320,000 active
travel scheme for Shore Road and Main
Street, Toomebridge

Infrastructure Minister John O’Dowd has announced that work is to commence on
a £320,000 shared footway/cycleway scheme on the Shore Road/Main Street,
Toomebridge.

Health Minister prioritises pay talks

New Health Minister Robin Swann has spoken of his honour at returning to the
post.
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DAERA welcomes appointment to NIFHA
Board

DAERA has welcomed the announcement of the appointment of Robert Ryans as a
Board Member of the Northern Ireland Fishery Harbour Authority (NIFHA).
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